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May 25, 2020 

 

 

 

EXTENDED SCHOOL YEAR SERVICES 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Special Education Community. 

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  As the school year comes to a close, I want to first send a heartfelt 

thank you to all of the families who have stepped up once again for your children to pivot, adjust, 

educate and support. The Special Education Department team greatly appreciates the resilient families 

we have in our community. 

 

Diving into Distance Learning has been both challenging and exciting.  Teachers, families and students 

have worked hard to get into routines and create lessons, activities, experiences and communication 

systems that are helpful and at the same time do not pose any undue stressors on any of our families or 

students.  We are all looking to find the right balance.  

 

With that, due to the Covid-19 restrictions we are planning to provide distance learning supports and 

services for students who have Extended School Year services on their IEPs to the best of our ability 

under the current health and safety restrictions.  Our team is planning for this work and will 

communicate details in the coming weeks but I wanted you to have the information that we currently 

know.   

 

Extended School Year Lesson and Activity Schedule 2020 

Monday through Thursday 

June 15 through July 16 

8:30 – 12:00 

 

You should have received a call from your teacher or case manager about the Extended School Year 

registration online forms as it will be mandatory that all students sign up.  If you have questions or 

need help with applying please reach out to your case manager or my office.     

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nick Berger 

 

Nick Berger, SELPA Director 

West Contra Costa Unified School District 

Matthew Duffy  Nick Berger 

Superintendent  SELPA Director 

 

 


